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Corbett Medical Practice Virtual Patient Reference Group
This group is being set up with the support of the Practice’s existing Patient Participation Group with the aim of widening the feedback we receive from our patients about the services we provide.  The latest guidance from the government encourages all practices to set up Patient Reference Groups that are as representative as possible of our practice population. ‘Virtual’ Patient Reference Groups have been identified as a key way of achieving this. 
Below is a list of Frequently Asked Questions, we hope that you find them useful in explaining the Virtual Patient Reference Group:
Q
Why are we asking people for their contact details?

A
We would like to be able to contact people occasionally to ask questions about the surgery and the services we provide.
Q
Will the questions we ask be medical or personal?

A
We will only ask general questions about the practice and the services we provide. 
Q
Who else will be able to access my contact details?

A 
Your contact details will be kept safely and securely and will only be used for this purpose and will not be shared with anyone else. 
Q
How often will you contact me?

A
Not very often.  We anticipate 2-3 times per year.
Q
What if I no longer wish to be on the contact list or I leave the surgery?

A
Please let us know by e-mail if you decide to leave the group and you no longer wish to receive further messages.
Please note that the group is not a forum for individual complaints and single issues.
We are planning a patient survey and will shortly be seeking the views of our virtual patient reference group on the areas we should include within the survey. 
Kind Regards
The Partners, Corbett Medical Practice
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